Dear Parents:

This month's topics will include:

April 4 –The Letter X and Easter

April 7th to 17th - No School-Spring Break

April 18th - The Letter Y and Week of the Young Child

April 25<sup>th</sup> – The Letter Z and PreK Run

Thank you to everyone who sent in items to make our Shopping Day a success. The boys and girls had so much fun!

On April 5th we will have our Easter egg hunt and Chapel with Miss Holly.

April 6<sup>th</sup> we are looking forward to our Easter party and doing a fun craft with Mrs. Sheker in the morning. Thank you in advance!

On April 18th we begin Week of the Young Child. On 3/24 the children cast their vote for our class color and Blue was the winner. Please have your child wear a blue shirt to school on this day. During playground time we will enjoy our Messy Day activities!

On April 20<sup>th</sup> we will celebrate Alphabet Day. Please have your child dress up for the letter they are assigned. This is always a fun day for the boys and girls and we are always impressed with the creativity of the costumes.

On Tuesday, April 25<sup>th</sup> we will have a special PreK Runners. Please join us at 10:45am to help cheer on your son or daughter. Feel free to make a sign to hold up to cheer them on too. The run will be held at the track around the cemetery which is past our playground. Please arrive a few minutes early. After all the children have crossed the finish line, we will have a special medal presentation. We are so proud of the boys and girls for all their hard work.

Thank you,

Donna Clark, Arlene Walker and Tina Rosser